
  
 

 

 

           Thursday, 07 July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
Assalamu alaikum - Peace be with you 
 
Re: Year 8 Activities Week (Monday 18th July – 21st July 2022) 
 
We have once again come to the end of another very successful academic year and we look forward to rewarding our 
students with a fun packed week of activities to celebrate their hard work and many successes.  
 
Monday 18th July (Sports Uniform) 
Sports Day is scheduled at the Salt Hill Park, Slough. Pupils and staff members will walk to the venue from school at 
8.15am. Pupils must arrive to school as normal at 8am for registration and sports day briefing. All pupils are expected 
to come to school in full PE uniform and trainers. PE staff will send out further communication about the event. Pupils 
will have to bring a packed lunch, healthy snacks, and plenty of water for the day.  Lunch will be provided to FSM 
pupils. We expect it will be a very hot day so pupils should carry sunscreen and protective hats.  Pupils are expected 
to return to school for a normal finish time at 3.05pm.   
 
Tuesday, 19th July (Comfortable clothes) 
Chessington Trip. Pupils will have to bring a packed lunch, healthy snacks, and plenty of water for the day.  Lunch will 
be provided to FSM pupils. We expect it will be a very hot day so pupils should carry sunscreen and protective hats. 
Pupils are expected to return to school between 4.30-5.00pm depending on traffic. School will contact you on the day 
in case of a delayed arrival. 
 
Wednesday 20th July (Comfortable clothes) 
Bournemouth Beach Day. Pupils must arrive to school on time for 8am registration as normal. We aim to return to 
school between 4.30-5.00pm depending on traffic. They will need to bring a packed lunch unless they have free 
school meals, in which case lunch will be provided. Dress should be modest in line with our school ethos and 
appropriate for the weather. Pupils may wish to bring flip-flops for the beach, a towel to dry feet, extra water bottle 
as well as a spare change of socks as a precaution. 
 
Thursday 21st July (School Uniform) 
Pupils must bring their school equipment and school timings will be as normal on the day. All pupils will attend the 
End of Year Assemblies to celebrate their many successes.  The winners of the Pizza Form Party competition for 
Attendance will be celebrated.    
 
Our students have worked very hard this year and we are looking forward to providing them with a range of activities 
and special events which will be entertaining whilst providing great educational value and leadership developmental 
opportunities.  
 
Please ensure that your daughter attends school every day so that she can benefit from these amazing opportunities.  
If your child is not participating in any of the school trips, she must still come to school in her school uniform as we 
have alternative activities for them to do. 
 
Thanking you in advance for your continued support.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
Mrs Maschil De Guzman - Assistant Principal 


